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	PRESS RELEASE


Apparatus Angelcare without wire cover is dangerous!

(Prague, August 14, 2014) CTIA warns against the Angelcare device without wire cover. The movement and sound baby monitor Angelcare which has various types was notified into the RAPEX system by Malta because it was not secured enough and two cases of strangulation were reported. “The Czech Trade Inspection Authority ordered distributors to equip the product with wire cover to ensure security of babies. Consumers who have already bought the product should ask the distributor for the supplementary safety elements,” recommended the Director General of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority Mojmír Bezecný. 

The company ANGELCARE MONITORS INC. accepted voluntary measure consisting in supplementing the products with accessories that increase the product’s safety. Consumers should check whether their product Angelcare – movement and sound baby monitor of the types AC1100, AC201, AC300, AC301, AC401, AC601 already includes the safety cover. If it is not the case, they should ask the distributor for the cover in order to ensure safety of their children. 
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority recommends consumers to always check purpose of products when purchasing similar devices intended for monitoring of babies and small children. The purpose should be included in information affixed to the product. In the market are devices that monitor breath, however only medical devices whose functionality is proven by clinical assessment is suitable not only for monitoring of baby’s breath but also for prevention from SIDS (Sudden Infant Death Syndrome).   
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